PUBLIC NOTICE

DRAFT IDP 2017/18 - 2021/22 AND DRAFT BUDGET 2017/18

Notice is hereby given in terms of Section 16 read with Section 17 of the Local Government
Municipal Systems Act, 2000 (Act 32 of 2000) and Section 22 and 23 of the Local Government:
Municipal Finance Management Act, (Act No. 56 of 2003) that the

Ngwathe Local Municipality adopted the Draft IDP 2017/18 — 2021/22 and Draft BUDGET 2017/18
in Council Meeting held on the 31¢ March 2017 in Koppies.

The documents will be available for perusal and public comments from 03 April 2017 to 28 April
2017 in all Municipal Offices and on the Municipality's web site (www.ngwathe.gov.za)

All comments and inputs on Draft IDP as well as draft Budget and should be submitted in writing or
may be sent by e-mail to the following e-mail: puseletsom@ngwathe.co.za for IDP and samyala@

ngwathe.co.za for Budget.

Enquiries:
For IDP Comments must be made to Puseletso Ndhlovu (IDP Office) — 056 816 2700

For Budget Comments must be made to the CFO Me. Samyala - 056 816 2700

BW KANNEMEYER
MUNICIPAL MANAGER




